
The State of Illinois Capital Development Board 

in cooperation with the Great Lakes ADA 

and Accessible Information Technology Center 

Presents a Seminar on the 

2010 ADA Standards 
Wednesday, May 1, 2013   8:00 am to 11:00 am 

Oxtoby Board Room 349-C at the Capital Development Board 

3rd Floor Stratton Building, 401 South Spring Street, Springfield 

with Videoconferencing to the Capital Development Board’s Chicago 

Conference Room, 100 West Randolph Street, Suite 14-600, Chicago 

As of March 2012 all new construction and alterations to facilities covered by the ADA must comply with the 

Department of Justice’s 2010 ADA standards for accessible design, known as the 2010 Standards.  This presentation 

will highlight the differences between the 2010 Standards and the 1991 Standards.  Frequently asked questions about 

the new standards and other areas where guidance is often requested will be discussed. 

Our Presenter: Mr. Peter Berg 

Peter Berg is the Project Coordinator of Technical Assistance with the Great Lakes ADA Center located at the 

University of Illinois Chicago.  He has been providing technical assistance and conducting trainings since he joined the 

Center in October of 2000.  Peter graduated in 2000 from North Central College in Naperville, Illinois with a Bachelor’s 

Degree in History.  He has conducted training for a wide range of audiences, including architectural and design firms, 

private employers, government agencies, and for profit and non-profit businesses, as well as for individuals with 

disabilities.  Peter serves as Chair of the Mayor’s Advisory Commission on Disability for the city of Naperville where he 

resides.  He is recognized as a valuable resource for information on the ADA and received the Chancellor’s Award of 

Merit in 2010.           

If you would like to attend this free seminar, please RSVP to Doug Gamble at   doug.gamble@illinois.gov  by Monday 

April 29, 2013. 


